
Measure SB 1583 
 
I support Measure SB 1583. Having served on my local library board, taught elementary grades 
for 28 years and owned a bookstore, I believe the Freedom to Read Act has never been more 
important in our history. It is a critical time that all students have the information to craft 
important decisions for themselves. Students need to see themselves and their history in the 
material and books they view. 
 
Parents most definitely have the right to make decisions about what their children read, but 
they do not have the right to make those decisions for other children. Local school boards need 
to have the support to choose curriculum that meets the needs of all students. 
 
I urge you to vote in support of Measure SB 1583. 


